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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
Reception - 92%   
Year 1 - 98.1%  
Year 2 - 93.5% 
Year 3 - 97.9% 
 

 

 

 

. 

Snapshots from this week ... 
 

 

14 November—Anti-Bullying Week, wear odd socks today. 
18 November—Children in Need, wear something yellow or spotty.  Cake sale at playtime 
29 November—EYFS Stay and Play 
7 December—KS2 Pantomime trip—Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs 
12 December—Reception/KS1 Pantomime trip—Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs 
15 and 16 December—EYFS/KS1 Nativity, tickets available soon 
19 December—KS2 Panto Pandemonium production, tickets available soon 
20 December—Class parties—non uniform. 
21 December—Carols around the tree, end of term at 2pm—Christmas jumper to be worn. 

 

 

We will be marking the 
start of Anti-Bullying 

Week 
By wearing odd socks on 
Monday 14 November to 
celebrate what makes us 
all unique!  Come in your 

brightest and most unusual 
socks … but make sure 

they are an odd pair! 

Year 4 - 95.6% 
Year 5 - 95.5% 
Year 6 - 98.5% 

Wear something yellow or 
spotty to support Children in 
Need on Friday, 18 November.  
Children may buy cakes at 
playtime.  No further 
cake donations 
necessary, thank you  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Mrs Howard is excited to share the news that 
she is expecting a baby in late March.  Y2 

parents will receive additional information in due 
course. 

 We have been busy each 
playtime this week selling 
poppies and merchandise.  

Thank you to all parents and 
children who supported the 
Poppy Appeal in aid of the 

Royal British Legion.   A reminder that the school day starts at 
8.45am and children may arrive from 

8.40am. 


